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Summer 2018: Newsletter No. 9      
Dear Parents and Carers,

I did think letter 8 was my last, but…. Mrs Collings and I have a couple more messages for you!

Reading in the Summer

As mentioned in Letter 8 we have attached the leaflet giving some guidance on supporting your child with reading. We will also be placing this on our school website and the DASP website.

We would also like to tell you about a reading competition for the summer holidays.  We would like to invite all children to see how much of the Summer Reading Bingo they can complete before coming back to school in September.  Children just have to read books which match the descriptions on the bingo sheet and ask their parents or guardians to sign it and write in the title of the book.
Any child returning with a full house – or the closest to it-will have their name put in a hat and the first three entries drawn out will receive an Amazon gift voucher!  Good luck and happy reading everyone!
Leavers’ assembly

Thank you Year 4 for a lovely leavers’ assembly- so uplifting for us all. You will be missed!
NEW DASP Beginner Ukulele group starting in September! 
Due to the popularity of younger children learning this instrument, we are able to offer a new beginner ukulele group as part of our Wednesday music night at the Thomas Hardye School from September.

So we will now be running two beginner groups, one 4-4.30pm and another 5-5.30pm, Wednesday at The Thomas Hardye School.

If you are interested in your child joining this new 4pm group (or attending the existing one at 5pm), please contact Hanna Trevorrow directly at htrevorrow@thomas-hardye.net
Thank you
Heartfelt thanks for all the lovely messages and farewell cards and gifts I have received this week- I shall really miss everyone. Have a fabulous holiday!
Yours sincerely



In Dorset 
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